Joint statement on the release of
flight PS752 safety report

News story

Joint statement from the International Coordination and Response Group for
the victims of Flight PS752 on the release of Iran’'s final safety
investigation report.

The International Coordination and Response Group for the victims of Flight
PS752 today issued the following joint statement:

We, Ministers representing Afghanistan, Canada, Sweden, Ukraine,
and the United Kingdom, have taken note of the release of the
Islamic Republic of Iran’s final safety investigation report into
the downing of Ukraine International Airlines Flight 752 (PS752).

The Coordination Group countries will now carefully review this
report and its findings. We stand in solidarity with the families
and loved ones of the victims, who continue to grieve their
profound loss.

As we have done since the beginning, the Coordination Group will
continue to seek accountability and transparency from the Islamic
Republic of Iran for this tragedy and justice for the victims.
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